“For so hath the Lord commanded us,

saying, | have sef thee to be a light of the

Gentiles, that thou shouldest be for salvation
unto the ends of the earth.” Acts 13:47

PRAYER REQUESTS

1- For the trip to Ecuador in May.

2- That the Lord would provide
the small portion that we are
lacking to obtain our religious
visas

3- For the new Churches that we
will be visiting

CONTACT

' nico[as.altmiarano6677@gméil;com

* PHONE +51960170981
~ FACEBOOK: Encina Caceres EA

SENDING CHURCH
Iglesia Bautista Esperanza
Maipt - Santiago de Chile
www.iglesiabautistaesperanza.cl

MISSIONBOARD/ADDRESS:

Macedonia World Baptist
' Missions..Inc.
P.o Box 519
Braselton,GA 30517
706 654 2818/ mwbm.org
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Brothers in Christ:

We continue to move forward in our quest to arrive in Ecuador.
Thank you for your prayers and for the faithful support you give
us every month.

We are happy to see how God opened doors for us during our
time here in Santiago de Chile. This month I had the opportunity
to present our ministry virtually in several churches. I spoke to
the Trinidad Baptist Church in Florida. They have a big heart
for missions. I also had the privilege of sharing our ministry in a
mission conference at Pastor Joel Solomon’s church. The
people there have always been so kind to us and after the service
they expressed their love and affection for our family. The Faith
Missionary Baptist Church in Antofagasta was another door that
the Lord opened for us to minister.

They have a Bible Institute, and I had the privilege of teaching
there for three days this semester. I taught on the subject, “The
Chrisitan Life.” They are very excited about moving forward in
their service for the Lord. This week we have been meeting
with Pastor Miguel Murillo and learning more about missions,
and how we can be productive missionaries on the field. It has
been a wonderful time of learning. We want to be as prepared as
possible, when we arrive on the mission field.

This month I shared with the following supporting churches: the
Church in Valparaiso, the Metropolitan Church, and the Reborn
Baptist Church. It was good to see the brethren and to share the
Word of God with them. We shared with them that our religious
visas to Ecuador are on the right track.

Our documentation has already been accepted, and we hope to
move forward with the rest of the procedure in the next few
days. This will enable us to enter the country as residents, not
tourists, which will free us from lots of problems.

Thanks again for your prayers. There are only a few things left
to do to reach our field of service. We praise the Lord for each

of you, and your love for the Gospel.

We send a big hug!

FAMILIA ENCINA CACERES

MISIONEROS A ECUADOR




